
TEEN READING LOG
Your Summer Reading journey begins on Friday, June 11!  Additional 

logs can be picked up at the Library or printed from our website.                                                                                                          
You can also track your reading at northvilleLibrary.READsquared.com.

Read 600 minutes this summer and win a prize, along with an entry into our 
Grand Prize Drawing.  Every time you read for 15 minutes, cross out or color-in an                                     

animal.  Once your Reading Log is complete, turn it in at the Information Desk.  
Logs must be turned in by Saturday, August 7 to be eligible for prizes.




